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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you to everyone that came along to the Christmas Fair on Saturday.  A special thank you to FOBSA, 

who work tirelessly to ensure these events are a success and offer invaluable support to the school. 

I am pleased to announce that the Mayor of Surrey Heath will be visiting the school tomorrow, keep an eye 

on  our Twitter feed for photographs! 
 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
                                             

Waitrose Green Tokens 

There is still time to drop your green token in 

our box at the Bagshot Waitrose.  

Please support us! 

Education Welfare Officer 

 

You may have noticed our Educational Welfare Officer 

joined me on the school gate last week. Part of her work 

with the school is to ensure punctual attendance as well as 

oversee the overall attendance of all children. 

 

Coffee Morning 

 

Don’t forget out our next coffee morning will be on Tuesday 

29th November at 9.00, in the library.  Please come along if 

you are able to. 

 

DIARY DATES 
13/12 – Year R Christmas Play at 10.00am 

14/12 – Year 1 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

15/12 – Year 2 Christmas Play at 10.00am 

16/12 – Christmas Service at St Anne’s at 

10.00am   (Parents/family members invited) 

details to follow 

20/12 – Christmas Lunch 

21/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

21/12 – School Closes at 2.00pm 

03/01 – School Closed for INSET 

04/01 – School opens 8.45am 

 

Uniform 

Now that the weather is becoming cooler and 

wetter please can I remind you that all 

children must have coats in school. I have also 

noticed a number of girls wearing knee high 

boots to school. These should not be being 

worn and do not form part of our school 

uniform. Boots/wellies can be worn to school, 

if it is very wet but normal school shoes must 

be worn at all other times. 

Crèche – Christmas Assemblies 

 

Don’t forget to sign up, at the school office, to use the 

crèche on Christmas assembly days.  This ensures our 

children are able to perform and be the star of the show! 

We ask for a voluntary donation to help fund the running 

costs. 

Christmas Cards 

The children’s Christmas post box will be open and in the 

school reception area from Monday 5th December.  If your 

child would like to send their friends cards please ensure 

their full name and class name is written on the envelope. 

 

http://www.bagshot.surrey.sch.uk/

